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Governor Jackie Miller, 

 

The third meeting of the OH5 PDG Association was held January 29, 

2020 at the Pilot Dogs’ facility.  The Association decided at the October 

meeting that we would sell raffle tickets for the Hall of Fame Football 

Helmet donated by PDG Jeff Hatfield.  Proceeds from the ticket sales 

will be used to help defray the cost of the DGe’s spouse to attend the 

International Convention and to help with presenting a Melvin at this 

year’s District Convention.   

Association President Cosgray donated the purchase of a ticket 

generating software package and a package of 100 sheets perforated 

raffle tickets.  This was less expensive than finding a printer to produce 

the tickets.  A package of five (5) tickets and a letter explaining the use 

of the funds and who can purchase the tickets was distributed to each 

PDG present.  Those not present will be mailed a packet.  Please help us 

reach our goal of sell all the tickets by either selling the tickets sent to 

you or buying them yourself.  The winning ticket will be drawn at the 

District Convention. 

The helmet and raffle tickets were taken to the Winter Retreat and 47 

tickets were sold at $10 each. Six more were sold prior to the ticket 

packets being distributed.  As of the start of the meeting, we had sold 

25% of the available tickets. 

The PDG members present voted to donate $100 in memory of PDG 

Don Caprino to Pilot Dogs and donate $75 in memory of Lion Pauline 

Rogers to Pilot Dogs.  They also voted to send the State PDG 

Association a check of $50 in lieu of a gift basket to support their efforts 



in funding of raising $1000 to sponsor the 2020 State Convention 

Saturday noon luncheon.  

 

 

 

PCC Ben Cosgray 

jcosgray@gmail.com 

C: 614-595-6216 

mailto:jcosgray@gmail.com

